
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 4, 2006 
 
 
Adjusters International 
Attn. John G. Levy & Allen C. Gross 
25800 Northwestern Hwy. 
Southfield, MI. 48075  
 
Re:  Ramada Inn & Conference Center 
 
 
Dear Allen and John, 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for the 
tremendous service you provided us in working through the damage  
and business interruption claim on the Ramada Inn in Columbia, 
Missouri. Your knowledge of the business, diligence and guidance were 
absolutely essential in our ability to resolve our insurance claim. 
 
As you are aware, this was our first experience utilizing a professional 
loss consultant services and only a strong recommendation from 
Mesirow Financial, persuaded us to engage your group. That proved to 
be an enormously wise and cost effective decision. 
 
Once again thanks and congratulations on a job well done. Best of luck 
in the future. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Scott Forrester 
CEO  
First Hospitality Group, Inc. 
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